San Juan Country Club

San Juan Country Club is committed to the safety of its members and employees. While this rule
effects only employees it could be expanded to anyone outdoors which makes no sense to me.
Provision of water, work breaks, and indoor air conditioned areas, or outdoor areas with ventilation
is readily available 12 months a year for all employees especially whose job time is mostly
outdoors.

Rest breaks are part of our everyday activity.

Mandating a business to provide one quart of drinking water per hour, at no cost, encouraging
workers to drink 8 ounces of water every 15 minutes, mandating cooling areas, creating personnel
monitoring options, and other parameters in this bill is absurd and will inhibit a cohesive work
environment.

Again, San Juan Country Club takes the safety of its employees very seriously and supplies and
supports the comfort and safety of our employees. It seems obvious to me this was developed by
individuals that have never signed the front of a payroll check. This is the type of legislation that
makes doing business in New Mexico extremely challenging.



